PERRY BOARD OF EDUCATION Gl

ADVERTISING ON SCHOOL PROPERTY

It isthe policy of the Perry Board of Education that, except asindicated below, no advertising shall be permitted in
school buildings, on school grounds, or on other school property, unless approved by the superintendent or the
building principal.

Solicitation of advertising, or the use of the school system to promote any product, shall not be permitted.

Nothing herein shall be construed to prevent advertising in student publications that are published by student
organizations.

Proprietors or agents of public exhibitions, or any other exercises or entertainment desiring the attendance of students,
are prohibited from publishing or causing such exhibitions, exercises, or entertainment to be published in the schools,
or on the school grounds without the consent of the superintendent.

Agents or salespersons may not interview teachers about personal matters during the school hours or for a half-hour
before or after school without the superintendent’s permission.
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